
 

  

 

 

30thJanuary 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Spring 1 – End Point Celebration  

We would like to invite you to celebrate the end of Spring Term with your child in class. We will be holding 30 

minute to 45 minuite sessions per class. Please see the details below for when your child’s class will be holding 

theirs. 

 

Nursery – Tuesday 6th February- 1:30pm-3.00pm 

Reception – Wednesday 7th February-1:30pm-3.00pm 

Year 1 S – Monday 5th February-2.20pm-3.10pm 

Year 1 A – Monday 5th February-2.20pm-3.30pm 

Year 2 GM – Monday 5th February- 1.15pm-2.00pm 

Year 2 N – Monday 5th February-1.15pm-2.00pm  

Year 3 T – Friday 9th February-10.15am-11.00am 

Year 3 D – Tuesday 6th February-2.20pm-3.10pm 

Year 4 B – Friday 9TH February- 2.20pm-3.10pm 

Year 4 H – Thursday 8th February-2.20pm-3.10pm 

Year 5 Y – Wednesday 7TH February- 10.15am-11.00am 

Year 5 T – Wednesday 7th February- 10.15am-11.00am 

Year 6 C – Thursday 8th February-11.15am-12.00pm 

Year 6 K – Friday 9th February-11.15am-12.00pm 

 



 

  

 

 

We hope you can make the time to come and visit your child in class and see what they got up to in the Autumn 

term.  

 

Our next end point celebration will be w/c 25th March for the end of the Spring 2 term. We will be in touch soon 

with more dates and times.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mrs Crosby 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


